
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

To:  Planning Commission 

 

From:  Gary Lee, Senior Planner, 556-2418 

     

Date:   February 9, 2011 

 

Subject:  Redmond Village Square Comprehensive Plan/Development Guide 

Amendments – File No. L100153 

  

INTRODUCTION/BACKGROUND 

The Planning Commission began review of the Redmond Village Square amendments on 

January 12, 2011.  The proposed change is the extension of the Anderson Park district (within 

Downtown) eastward, on the south side of Redmond Way, to 170
th

 Avenue NE. 

 

The Commission held a public hearing on January 19, 2011 and completed its recommendation 

on that evening. 

 

PREPARATION FOR FEBRUARY 9, 2011 MEETING 

Staff has prepared a Planning Commission Report to the City Council consistent with the 

Commission’s direction.  Please review the enclosed report in preparation for your February 9, 

2011 meeting. 

 

REVIEW SCHEDULE 

Staff anticipates the Commission will take final action on the report on February 9, 2011. 

City Council review is expected to begin March 8, 2011. 

 

ENCLOSURE 

Planning Commission Report to the City Council with Exhibits A through C. 

 

Please contact me with questions or concerns. 


